
Sharing and Caring  Gentle and Kind 

Honest and Truthful  Challenging and Responsible 

 
Developing Potential without Limitations 

 

 

Tuesday 17th January 2017 

WHOLE SCHOOL MEETING 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Each year we organise evenings whereby the Governing Body and teaching staff 

have the opportunity to feedback to parents on the progress of both the 

previous and new initiatives within the school. 

 

This term we have set aside Wednesday 1st February at 7:30pm to join 

together as a school. We will be presenting information on the following areas:  

 Reading and the assessment of Reading 

 The Learning Pit – Moving forward with our Growth Mindsets 

 Celebration! Sharing our successes this year!  

 Governing Body Updates 
 

To further entice you to the evening, snacks and drinks will be available.   

 

Please indicate on the reply slip your attendance at the evening, and return it by 

Wednesday 24th January 2017 
 

Yours truly 

 

Mrs Merelina Tebbot   Mrs Jo Reid 

(Chair of Governors)   (Headteacher) 

 

Wednesday 1st February 2017 at 7:30pm 

 

Child’s Name:____________________________ Class_____________________ 

 

___________people will be attending (Please complete with a number) 

 

Signed:________________________________________________ 

 

Frieth CEC School 

Frieth 

Henley-on-Thames 

Oxon     RG9 6PR 

01494 881554 
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